
 

LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

February 1, 2021     

The members in attendance: George Downes, Sally Storad and Glenn Myers, alternates. 

Chairman Downes appointed Sally Storad and Glenn Myers Alternates to the Zoning 

Commission as voting members.  Trustee Don Ackerman and Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley 

were also present.   

Meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m. by Chairman Downes.   

Trustee Ackerman advised the commission that the trustees fielded a lot of calls regarding the 

Wilkshire Golf Course, had meetings with a lot of people and the trustees did not support the 

resolution.  There is a tree in Ft. Laurens along the road that is dead and a hazard and trustees 

are trying to work with entities to get it torn down.  Trustees are still working on Fire and EMS 

contract with the Bolivar Fire Department. 

Weekley advised the commission that the trustees will hold a public hearing regarding the 

proposed changes to the Zoning Regulations on Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  

Weekley issued a stop work order for construction without a permit, and resident came in and 

took care of the permit. 

Storad made a motion to approve the below mentioned changes, seconded by Myers.  Motion 

passed for the following: 

203.4E3a2 added, 203.4E3d added, 203.4E4 added, 203.5C1 modified, 203.5C3,4,5,6 added, 

203.5D1b1 modified, and added the following definitions: Temporary Construction Trailers, 

Temporary Sales/Office Trailers and Temporary Storage Containers. 

Weekley to research 203.11 for next meeting. 

The next Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 1, 2021 at the Lawrence 

Township Building at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Ann Ackerman 


